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Tree planting at Ford Park, Bellfield 
as new sports facilities take shape 
We're getting ready to plant more than 
100 trees at Ford Park, Bellfield as sport 
upgrade works progress.
While some trees needed to be removed to build the new 
sports facilities including the new pavilion, synthetic turf cricket 
nets and extra play equipment, we've developed a landscape 
plan to green the area as we near the end of construction. 
We’ll plant a range of species including spotted gum, blackwood, 
yellow gum and maple trees towards the middle of this year. 
In addition, we’ll also plant correa, kangaroo paw and spiny 
headed plants and shrubs. 

Find out more
You can view our landscape plan at 
one of our information sessions at the 
temporary pavilion in Ford Park:

	• Wednesday 17 March, 5.30pm to 7pm

	• Saturday 20 March, 10am to 11.30am

You can also view our landscape plan 
online at northeastlink.vic.gov.au/sports

http://northeastlink.vic.gov.au
https://northeastlink.vic.gov.au/sports


Contact us
community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au

1800 105 105

NELP 	GPO Box 2392, Melbourne VIC 3001 
Hub 	 17 Watsonia Rd, Watsonia VIC 3087

Please contact us if you would like this  
information in an accessible format.

If you need assistance because of a hearing or  
speech impairment, please visit relayservice.gov.au

Translation service 
For languages other than English,  
please call 03 9209 0147

Follow us on social media @nelpvic

Bellfield Cricket Club enjoying the new cricket practice nets

“We are excited because these facilities 
will help us in building a stronger club that 
can serve the community.”  
Jiten Baudh, President Bellfield Cricket Club

The new cricket practice nets have been finished ahead 
of schedule, allowing Bellfield Cricket Club to train in a fully 
enclosed space, without having to look directly into the sun. 

Other community facilities including public exercise stations, 
extra play equipment and the new multi-use court are well 
underway and will be ready to use soon.

Works on the new pavilion are also continuing, with the 
structure now taking shape. Remaining works, including the 
new car park and field lighting will begin in the coming months.

Yarra Junior Football League will join Ford Park’s other users, 
Bellfield Cricket Club and Ivanhoe Junior Football Club, later 
this year.

Ford Park is being upgraded as part of the $68 million 
investment to keep local sports thriving while we build 
North East Link. 
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It should be noted that this information is current at the time of publication, however changes may occur. Please visit our website for the latest updates.

Progress
Existing Pavilion demolition

Cricket practice nets

Turf installation

Basketball/futsal court

New Pavilion

Car park

Tree planting

Completed September 2021

To find out more about our tree  
planting plan or the sports facility 
upgrades, visit our website at 
northeastlink.vic.gov.au/sports
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